Vircinia Erecrric axp Power CoMeaNy

Ricunronn. VIRGINTIA 203261

April 3, 1980

Mr., Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 271/022780

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation NO/EHD: chb

Attn: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief Dncket Nos., 50-338
Operating Reactors Branch #1 0-339
Division of Operating Reactors License No. NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

We received vour letter dated February 27, 1980 on March 24, 1980,
We will provide the information you requested by May 9, 1980.

Very truly yours,
o,
v

B. R. Sylvia
Manager-Nuclear Operations

ce: Mr., James P, O'Reilly, Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II

2\
(5055 II'

80040r057 (



